
Hello, 
 
2023 Fall Report for Convention 2024 
We are about 7 months away from our 2024 convention & in the mean time if you have anything 
you would like to donate for any of the raffles or silent auctions please let me know. 
I have already received a quilt for the raffle. 
Thank you for all you do to make this such a great success each year. 
Many blessings, 
 
Tisha Ramos-Yarber 
2nd Vice President, Ways & Means Chair 
t.ramos801@gmail.com 
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